
The following email was sent to all licensee’s on January 22, 2024: 

 
Subject: SD PUC Rulemaking Hearing-February 7, 2024 
 

The South Dakota Public UƟliƟes Commission has proposed an administraƟve rule change to ARSD 
20:10:12:15. Financial criteria for licensing. 
(hƩps://sdlegislature.gov/Rules/AdministraƟve/20:10:12:15) A public hearing to adopt rules is 
scheduled for February 7, 2024, 1:30 p.m. CST in the Library Commons at the MacKay Building, 800 
Governors Drive, Pierre, South Dakota. InformaƟon on this rulemaking, Docket RM23-001 can be found 
at the following link. hƩps://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Rulemaking/2023/RM23-001.aspx 
 
If you or anyone in your company wishes to parƟcipate in the public hearing, specific informaƟon can be 
found at the following link. hƩps://puc.sd.gov/commission/dockets/rulemaking/2023/RM23-
001/NoƟceofHearing.pdf Please share this informaƟon within your company as you see fit. Public 
comments can also be filed by electronic submission at hƩps://puc.sd.gov/EFilingOpƟons.aspx. Any 
quesƟons on the specifics of how to parƟcipate please contact our office. 

Have a great day! 

Paul A. Kenefick-Aschoff 
South Dakota Public UƟliƟes Commission 
Grain Warehouse Program 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota 57501 
Phone (605) 773-5280 
hƩps://puc.sd.gov 


